
February 28, 2017 

To Oneka Ridge men’s club members: 

Can you believe the weather?  The course is already open!  Let’s get started on 
the men’s club news. 

We’ve added two members to the committee.  Ken Stemig and Jeff St. Cyr have 
graciously agreed to join the group.  Dan Herzog has moved on to greener pastures.  
Wade Gregory, Ron Raasch and Harley Ogata have agreed to continue, with Ogata as 
Chair. 

Last year was an amazing year for the club.  A lot of fun, a lot payouts, and a lot 
of camaraderie.  The Committee has met over the winter to review the surveys and 
incorporate responses as best as they could.  The result is that we made a few changes 
in the schedule and in the rules. 

We will hold our annual spring meeting on Saturday, March 18, 2017 at 8 am to 
be followed by a shotgun start at 9:30.  We’ll talk about the changes and what we have 
in store for the year at that time.  After the shotgun, we will have a lunch back at the 
clubhouse.   

Finally, we still have room to grow as a club.  Last year, we had a good bump in 
membership and we could use another bump of the same size.  So, we are redoing the 
big prize for those who recruit new members (including old members who have dropped 
out).  For each new member you recruit, your name will be added to a drawing to be 
held on opening day of the club year, April 8, 2017.  Just be sure to have the member 
state on his membership form that he was recruited by you.  Enter as many times as 
you can recruit a new member.  Big prize will be a brand new Callaway Epic driver with 
a retail value of $500! 

We have enclosed a men’s club sign up sheet for your convenience.   

Hope to see you at the meeting on March 18. 

Harley Ogata, Chair, Ron Raasch, Craig Wahlstrand, Wade Gregory, Ken 
Stemig, Jeff St. Cyr. 

Jon Hatcher, Head Professional 


